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Thank you, Madame Vice-President,

Azerbaijan welcomes the delegation of Thailand and thanks them for the presentation of their national report.

We commend Thailand for the progress achieved since previous cycle of UPR and for the establishment of the National Human Rights Commission. We welcome establishing a 20-Year National Strategy (2018-2037) for the country’s development, to ensure stability and sustainability through the protection of rights and freedoms, and recommend Thailand to ensure its effective implementation. We also recommend Thailand to take measures aimed at ensuring increased efficiency and accountability of public service.

We highly appreciate efforts exerted by Thailand to empower persons with disabilities and develop the quality of services for them and in this regard, positively note the implementation of various National Plans. We recommend Thailand to intensify its efforts in providing quality educational opportunities for persons with disabilities of all ages, including raising awareness of the rights of children with disabilities.

We wish the delegation of Thailand a successful review process.

Thank you.
image1.png




